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Good morning Nick and Jennifer,
 
Paul has given his approval to your revisions – you should be all good to go out for a final round of
public comments.
 
Thank you for all your hard work thus far – we share in your eagerness to get Los Altos over the
finish line soon!
 
Best regards,
 

Anthony Errichetto (he/him)
 
Housing Policy Analyst
 
Division of Housing Policy Development
Planning Grants & Incentives Branch
Land Use & Local Government Relations Unit
 
Department of Housing & Community Development
2020 W. El Camino Avenue, Suite 550 | Sacramento, CA 95833

HCD Mission: Promote safe, affordable homes and vibrant, inclusive, sustainable communities for all
Californians.
 
HCD Vision: Every California resident can live, work, and play in healthy communities of opportunity.
 

From: Nick Zornes <nzornes@losaltosca.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2023 3:02 PM
To: Errichetto, Anthony@HCD <Anthony.Errichetto@hcd.ca.gov>
Cc: Jennifer Murillo <jennifer@lisawiseconsulting.com>
Subject: FW: Los Altos Revisions
 
Hi Anthony,
 
We are eager to hear the initial feedback from you after confirmation with Paul. Once we hear back
we will proceed with posting for the required 7-days.
 
Thank you
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NICK ZORNES
DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DIRECTOR
CITY OF LOS ALTOS






 

 

From: Nick Zornes 
Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2023 9:10 AM
To: Errichetto, Anthony <Anthony.Errichetto@hcd.ca.gov>
Cc: McDougall, Paul@HCD <Paul.McDougall@hcd.ca.gov>; Jennifer Murillo
<jennifer@lisawiseconsulting.com>
Subject: Los Altos Revisions
 
Anthony,
 
Thank you for the quick call and initial feedback. We understand that Paul was unable to get to the
revisions prior to the call this morning, but that you will discuss this with him today and provide us
with word if the revisions are acceptable to proceed with.
 
We look forward to hearing back from you by the end of day.
 
Thank you,
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